
Our Last Days in School! 

 

Monday 19th July – Beach Party & Picnic 

Please send your child in their summer party clothes 

with a towel in a bag. Please make sure everything is 

named! 

Children will need sun cream on before they come to school and they will need 

a hat.  

All children can attend for the full day.  

 

 

Last day – Tuesday 20th July – Leaving Ceremony 

We will hold a leaving ceremony at 10am on zoom. A link 

will be sent to your email address if you would like to 

watch. Please send the children in their uniform for their 

leaving photograph. 

All children can attend for the full day. 

 

 

Nursery and Reception will close at their normal bubble times. 

After school club will close at 4pm. 

 

 

Thank you for all your support this year, we hope you all have a lovely 

summer! 

 

EYFS Team 


